
Your participation in this meeting is 
voluntary and we will provide you with a $25 

gift card as a thank you for your 
participation.  We will record your 

feedback, but your name will not be 
identified specifically with your 

comments.

To get more information about 
this research project, “Environmental 

Health Literacy Study”, please contact: 
Veronica Irvin PhD, 

Oregon State University, 
at veronica.irvin@oregonstate.edu or 

541-737-1074.

Are you a homeowner with a private well? 
Come to our focus group!   

We would like to invite you to a 
focus group hosted by Oregon 
State University and Oregon 

Health Authority’s Domestic Well 
Safety Program. 

•	 You are being recruited because you 
are a homeowner with a private well. 

•	 We have a research project to 
engage private well owners to 
determine barriers to well water 
testing and treatment.

•	 You will be asked a series of 
questions related to well water 
testing and treatment.  We would 
like to hear your opinion on why you 
have or have not tested your well 
water.  

•	 Your feedback will be very valuable!
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